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April 27th, 2022: (May Meeting) Meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. in Village Office 

 

VILLAGE OFFICIALS PRESENT: Norm, Tom, Nick, Loren, Vern 

VILLAGE OFFICIALS ABSENT: Nate Buczek 

GUESTS: Mike Zuber, Mike Mikolajczyk 

  
Mayor Itjen moved to open the monthly meeting of the Village of Elba Board of Trustees 

at 6:00 PM seconded by Trustee Howard and carried. 

 

The minutes from April 2022 were presented for review.  Trustee Plaumer moved to 

approve the minutes seconded by Trustee Howard and carried. 

 

The vouchers for payment were presented to the Mayor and Board and were signed and 

approved. 

 

Zoning: Mark is retiring and everything is in order and ready to pass on to new Officer 

Mike Morris. 

 

Public Works –Nick Brinkman: 

* Getting estimates for benches/bleachers cement slab for front baseball field. 

* 30 sidewalk slabs will be getting fixed this summer by Curtis Taylor –Pro Construction, 

approx $5K for sidewalks and $1.5K for baseball slab. 

* New pickleball courts will be painted on the current tennis courts at the park. The 

community can play both tennis and pickleball. Grip-bo Service quoted approx $2.5K for 

pickleball and fixing the current basketball courts. 

 

Trustee Stempin motioned to spend the money for pickleball and seconded by Trustee 

Plaumer, all approved 

 

Trustee Howard motioned to spend the money for baseball bleacher slab and seconded by 

Mayor Itjen, all approved 

 

* The Sewer Televised project will be completed in the next week.  
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Special Guest Mike Zuber: 

* A temporary Nylon Fence was installed for the upcoming baseball season. The fence 

will be taken down mid-July. 

* Batting cages are now on hold for the park as they are waiting on possible “solar 

money”. 

* To date there are 60 plus kids signed up for Elba Rec Baseball 

 

 

Trustees: 

* No Updates 

 

Mayor- Norm Itjen: 

* Regarding the bids for the upcoming Sewer Project Part II, all bids were much higher 

than anticipated. 

* Special meeting in May to approve bids.  

* Day of Caring May 19th is canceled for the Village, as no projects were available. 

* New Crosswalk signs were installed by the State. Near Park, and Main St intersection. 

* The Comprehensive Plan was signed by Mayor Itjen and Town Supervisor Harris.  

 

 

As there was no other business Trustee Howard moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:04pm, 

seconded by Trustee Plaumer and carried.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Jerah Augello  

Village Clerk- Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


